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INVITATION FOR PUBLIC COMMENT

Sand Mining on Lots 53 and 1320, Banksia Road, Wellard, Western Australia (EPBC 2015/7438)

PUBLICATION OF PRELIMINARY DOCUMENTATION UNDER THE ENVIRONMENT PROTECTION AND
BIODIVERSITY CONSERVATION ACT 1999 (EPBC Act)

The following notice is published pursuant to Section 95A(3) of the Environment Protection and Biodiversity Conservation
Act 1999 (EPBC Act). Hanson Construction Materials Pty Ltd proposes to clear vegetation from Lots 53 and 1320,
Banksia Road, Wellard for a sand mining operation. A Banksia woodland will be restored onto the site at the conclusion of
mining. The project will require clearing of 16.25ha of native vegetation (the proposed action).

The proposed action has been referred under the EPBC Act (EPBC 2015/7438) and determined to be a ‘controlled action'
with a Preliminary Documentation level of assessment set. The controlling provisions under EPBC Act is ‘Listed
Threatened Species and Communities' (Sections 18 and 18A).

The following documents available for public review are as follows:

EPBC Referral, including figures and attachments

Additional Information

The above documents will be on display between 27th of July and 10th of August 2018 at the following locations:

Environmental Protection Authority Library, Level 4, 168 St George's Terrace, Perth WA; and

Kwinana Library - Gilmore Avenue, Kwinana Town Centre WA 616

The documents can also be viewed electronically at www.pgv.net.au

Interested persons and organisations are invited to comment in writing on the Preliminary Documentation by Friday 10th
of August. Persons with special needs (i.e. for whom English is a second language or are vision impaired) may contact
Jackie Cabot via the details below.

Written submissions can be posted to PGV Environmental, Unit 1, 61 Guthrie Street, Osborne Park, WA 6017

Contact telephone number 0419 179 079.

Electronic submissions can be made to: jackie@ pgv.net.au

Advert published: Fri 27th July to Fri 3rd August 
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